
 

 

 
 

 

 

PELHAM PLANNING BOARD 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

A public hearing will be held on Wednesday, September 21, 2020, at 7:30 PM on proposed 

additions and revisions to the Zoning Bylaw s. 125-18.2 Solar Electric Installations; s. 125-5 Table 

of Uses; and s.125-34  Definitions.   

 

Because in-person attendance is restricted due to COVID-19, the hearing will be held via Zoom. 

Copies of the proposed changes are available at townofpelham.org or at the Town Clerk’s office by 

appointment.  Join Zoom Meeting at https://umass-

amherst.zoom.us/j/96227792378?pwd=UVVEY2dISVp6NldYZnR3RE0wOXl4Zz09 

 

Judith Eiseman, Chair 

Phone:  413-253-2932 

 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

To be published twice in the Daily Hampshire Gazette:  Thursday, September 3, 2020 and Friday, 

September 11, 2020 

 

 

 Sent to the DHCD: 9/1/2020 

 

 Sent to the PVPC 9/1/2020 

  

 Sent to the Towns: 9/1/2020  (Amherst, Belchertown, Shutesbury, New Salem) 

 

 Filed with the Town Clerk: 9/2/2020 

 

 Posted online:  on or before 9/ 4/2020 

 

 

 

RECEIVED: 9/1/20 at 8:59 a.m. 

Town of Pelham Planning 

Board 

351 Amherst Road 

Pelham, Massachusetts 01002 
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